It is our pleasure to invite you to New York University Abu Dhabi Annual Health Professions Weekend from April 11-13, 2014 in Abu Dhabi, the capital of the United Arab Emirates. New York University Abu Dhabi is the first degree granting campus of New York University outside of New York. It is a highly selective undergraduate college embedded within a global research university and is a fully accredited campus offering 22 majors. Our student body currently comprises 620 exceptional young scholars from over 100 countries. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of the NYUAD Health Professions Weekend is for our students to discover the multitude of opportunities in the various fields of health care worldwide including the application and curriculum details while getting a chance to interact the representatives from Health Schools. We are inviting you along with other health professional schools from around the world to visit NYUAD and we hope that you can assist the students in shedding light on your institution and your program. The weekend will consist of seminars, panels, a mini-fair, roundtable discussions with students, staff and faculty and one on one encounters with our students. You will also get a chance to visit Abu Dhabi. 

We cordially invite you to join us for an opportunity to learn more about our students, university, faculty, and staff. Please note that the cost of your flight, accommodation, meals, and tourist excursions is free of cost.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any inquiries or would like further information about our institution or the weekend. 

Zachary Troia
Pre-Professional Services Coordinator
Career Development Centre
Office:   +971 2 628 5089
Mobile: +971 50 106 9672
Email: zach.troia@nyu.edu 

